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June 15, 1981

CHARLES R. O'RECAN
ADMINISTRATIVCASSISTANT

Mr. Carlton C. Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, NW

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Enclosed, for your information, are copies of correspondence which
have come to me from two of my constituents, Mr. J. H. Rothwell, of Homestead,
and Ms. Merle B. Frank, President, League of Women Voters of Metropolitan
Dade County, Florida.

My constituents are protesting the recent decision by the NRC's
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board to cancel the public hearing scheduled
for the intervenor in Miami, Florida, who raised questions about the
proposed steam generator repairs to Turkey Point Nuclear Power Plant.

I would very much appreciate your consideration of the comments
in the letters and your providing me with the benefit of a reply.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

D E B. FASCELL
Member of Congress
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Dear Representative FasFascelli
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5900 S.W. 73rd Street ~ Suite 102 ~ Miami, Florida 33143 ~ Phone 666-0186
Purpose: To promote political responsibility through Informed and active participation of citizens in government.

June 8, 1981

The Honorable Dante B. Fascell
23Stl Rayburn House Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 20S15

Dear Mr. Pascell:

The Atomic Safety and Licensing Board cancelled the June 2nd
hearings on the repairs to the Turkey Point Nuclear Power Plant
of Florida Power and Light Company.

Because of your knowledge and interest in this area, we are
sending you a copy of the letter that 'the League of Women Voters
of Metropolitan Dade County has sent to the Atomic Safety and
Licensing Board.

We hope you agree that citizen input is necessary in this vital
area. Any help from you will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

Merle B. Prank
President


